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 Impact:  ABLE: minimal positive revenue to 

ABLE and General Revenue Fund 
 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The CCR A on HB 1341, upon review by fiscal staff and with consultation from the Alcoholic 

Beverage Laws Enforcement Commission (ABLE), is determined to have a minimal positive 

revenue impact on the state- as the measure will allow some business to apply and pay for 

multiple licenses. The revenue from these licenses goes to the General Revenue Fund and the 

surcharge on the licenses goes to ABLE. The exact amount is dependent upon how many 

businesses choose to apply for more than one license.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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